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Office of Legislative Counsel
Journal

Thursday - 4 September 1958

Delivered to Mr. Williams Dardea on the staff of the Semate
Armed Services Committee the leiter signed by the DCI te Semator
Kuasell datad 29 August 1958. Mr. Dardea whe is the only staff
member charged with CIA matters has not been available as he has
besn on leave since the Director signed the letter uatil teday. Mr.
Darden read the letter and felt that Senater Russell weuld very much
appreciats haviag these matters put in the recerd.

We again discussed the desirability of the Ageacy presentation
te the CIA Subcemmitiee and Mr. Dardea effered to cooperats in svery
way possible including & preview of the presestation if this were
deemaed advisable. Me suggested sarly in February as a pessibls time.

JOHN 8, WAENER
Legislative Counsel

cc: ADCE
A-DD/8
Cel. Grogan
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